
 

 

20 October 2022 

 

Dear Families 
 
Welcome Breakfast For All Parents – Thursday 3 November at 8.00am 
 
Our school has been invited by the Diocese to participate in a Faith in Action Award for Year 
6 children this year.  
 
The award is at a preliminary PIN - Discovery level.  The children will begin a journey of 
discovering what it means for faith to be active.  They will come to know more about how their 
faith and relationship with God has an outward and visible effect on them and those around 
them.  Examples of service might include fundraising, engaging in reflection points across the 
year, taking an active role in Liturgy (eg preparing class liturgies, reading, or serving at Mass), 
as well as creating prayer cards for those in need.  
 
Year 6 will be organising a variety of events across the year both in and out of school to 
fundraise and support members of our school together with the local and wider community. 
 
To launch this award, Year 6 will be hosting a breakfast morning on Thursday 3 November 
at 8.00am.  We would like to invite all families across school to come in with their children and 
enjoy breakfast together (children must be accompanied by an adult).  We are asking for cash 
donations of £1.50 per family towards the breakfast which will go towards a charity of Year 6’s 
choice.  
 
If you have any questions about the award or the fundraising event, please get in touch.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
R Thomas 

 
 
Miss Thomas & Year 6 


